
Letter to Gary
Dear Gary

As I completed my report on the ‘Sheep at Shenton’ day for the Sheep Cooperative Research Council and the University of Tasmania I reflected on how much it was a team effort, with many people responsible for the success of the day. 

The important part you played, not only on the day but in the planning and preparation that went on by you before your creative ideas could bear fruit.

· Your collaborative efforts with the English and Science staff so that the sheep sculptures became part of an integrated curriculum.

· The hours you spent searching for appropriate materials for students to use on the day.

· The 60 students had clear instructions to follow so that their sheep sculpture would be completed in one session. 

· Your creative and enthusiastic input at the planning breakfast at UWA really helped motivate other teachers present to think outside the square in preparing their part of the program and overall your enthusiasm and concern for students in education

[image: image1.jpg]



- 204 -


